Dear Professor and Dr. Roerich: -

Just a word further and that is of thanks for what you have given me and for the good things which I have received at your hand. I have been ever so happy to have met you and it has been a pleasure to have been with you. I am rather sorry that on account of our camps being so far apart that we did not get to see each other more than we did.

You may rest assured that I have many kind thoughts of you and the best of wishes will accompany you as you leave our midst. Further I do sincerely hope that the protecting hand of God may watch over you daily by day and night and that you may have dis divine sanction upon your work whether it be here or the other side of the world.

Your sincere happy friend

(signed) Rev. S.J.Gunzel

(of the American Mission).